Dear John Driver

| am the owner of 6 Colville Place and | have just discovered that there is a planning application for the above
property. Neither | nor any of my neighbours have received any notice of this application, so none of us have
responded. And this is why | am only responding now.

| wish to object strongly to this proposal. Before these properties were built, | and my neighbours objected to
previous applications where the applicant proposed to increase the height above what is now there.

At the time the Council agreed that this extra storey was too much and a planning application was agreed for a
lower level structure was is there now. However, restrictions and conditions were put in that planning permission to
stop the building from ever being extended higher. | think there was even a review of this and it was found in favour

of the objectors against the higher structure.

So | do not understand why this application has been allowed to be submitted, as there are clearly restrictions and
conditions in place to stop these proposed works from taking place

In this case, | trust this application will be rejected.
yours sincerely

Gary Sollof.



